
PARISH COUNCIL NOTICE

Tunstead Parish Council is hosting a meeting on Friday 
5th April to look at issues relating to flooding specifically
on Market Street, the area between the railway line 
and Watering Pit Lane, and the area around Market 
Street Farm and Manor Farm Cottages.

This is not a formal Parish Council meeting and the 
number of people able to attend may be limited. If you 
wish to attend, please contact Rob Hetherington, Vice 
Chair on 07796081468 or preferably by email at 
robhether53@gmail.com leaving your name and 
contact details and I will contact you to confirm the 
details and places available.

The meeting will consist of a discussion of the issues 
with residents and colleagues from Anglian Water, 
Norfolk County Council and North Norfolk District 
Council. The aim is to produce an action plan that we 
can all work to in order to resolve the problems in the 
locations affected.

The meeting will take place at the Horse and Groom, 
will commence at 2.30 and end at 4.30

Rob Hetherington Tunstead Parish Council Vice Chair

07796081468 or robhether53@gmail.com
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